
 

IN THE HOUSING AUTHORITY OF COOK COUNTY 

NOTICE OF THE CANCELLATION OF A SCHEDULED REGULAR MEETING OF 

THE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS  

 

To: Commissioners of the Housing Authority of Cook County 

From:  Richard Monocchio, Executive Director and Secretary 

Date of this Notice:   April 3, 2020 

Re:   Cancellation of a Scheduled Regular Meeting of the Board of Commissioners of the 

Housing Authority of Cook County  

Please take notice that, due to a publicly declared health emergency, the regularly scheduled 

meeting of the Board of Commissioners of the Housing Authority of Cook County set for April 

16, 2020 has been cancelled, pursuant to the Illinois Governor’s Executive Orders No. 2020-10 

(dated March 20, 2020) and 2020-18 (dated April 1, 2020).  

All pending business of the Board of Commissioners will be postponed until the next meeting 

that is set for Thursday, June 18, 2020 at 2:00 p.m. at 175 W. Jackson Boulevard, Suite 350, 

Chicago, Illinois.   

If future time-sensitive matters should occur which require the approval of the Board of 

Commissioners before the scheduled June 18, 2020 meeting, a Special Meeting will be 

scheduled pursuant to a subsequent Notice. 

An agenda for the next meeting will be provided in advance of the next meeting, in the manner 

provided by law.  

 

By: 

/s/ Richard J. Monocchio 

 

Richard J. Monocchio, 

Executive Director and Secretary 


